Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY
OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

Division Advisory No. QDb , s. 2023
November 13, 2023

This Advisory is issued for the information of the Assistant Schools Division
Superintendent, Division Chiefs, Public Schools District Supervisors,
Education Program Supervisors, Public School Heads, Public School Teachers
and all Others Concerned

DESIGNATION OF JEMIN B. GUILLERMO AS REGIONAL HEAD
OF PHILIPPINE INFORMATION AGENCY REGION XI AND ITS NEW
EMAIL ADDRESS

1. This is in reference to Regional Memorandum AD-2023-242 dated November 9,
2023 signed by Allan G. Farnazo, Regional Director, re: Designation of Jemin B.
Guillermo as Regional Head of Philippine Information Agency Region XI and Its

New email.

2. The new email address is rl 1w pia.gov.ph and landline numbers (082) 297-0992
and (082) 244-9984.

3. All other details are found in the enclosures for ready reference.

4. For the information and dissemination.
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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM ke /
AD-2023-242
To : Assistant Regional Director

Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs of Functional Divisions
All Others Concerned

Subject: DESIGNATION OF JEMIN B. GUILLERMO AS REGIONAL
HEAD OF PHILIPPINE INFORMATION AGNECY REGION
XI AND ITS NEW EMAIL ADDRESS

Date : November 09, 2023

Herewith is the letter dated November 08, 2023 from the Philippine
Information Agency - Regional Office XI (PIA-RO XI), relative to the designation of the
new Regional Head of PIA-ROXI, and its new email address which is rl l{@pia.gov.ph
and landline numbers (082) 297-0992 and (082) 244-9984.

Kindly address all correspondence to their new Head of Office, as follows:

MS. JEMIN B. GUILLERMO

Regional Head

Philippine Information Agency Region XI

Kanto Motors Bldg., Quimpo Boulevard, Davao City

For information and future reference.
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Presidential Communications Office

Philippine Information Agency
|40 Ahensiyang Pang-impormasyon ng Pilipinas BAGONG PILIPINAS

8 November 2023

Regional Government Agencies
Davao City

Dear colleagues,

Madayaw na adlaw!

We would like to informi you of our new official email address. For your
correspondence, kindly send to 1l liwpia.gov.ph.

We also would like to reiterate that you can address your future
communication to:

Ms. JEMIN B. GUILLERMO

Regional Head

Philippine Information Agency Region XI

Landline numbers: (082) 297-0992; (082) 244-9984

Thank you very much.

PHILIPPINE INFORMATION AGENCY
Davao Regional Office

Kanto Motors Bidg., Quimpo Bivd., Davao City 8000
Tel. No.: +63 82 297 0991 | Fax: +63 82 297 0992
Email: r11@pia.gov.ph , pia.smindanao@gmail.com




